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To: Kaptur, Suzanna [FH]
Cc: Gill, Sandra [FH]
Subject: RE: Referral for Official Community Plan Amendment Bylaw No. 686-2023 - Anmore South
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Hi Suzanna,
 
Thank you for the explanation.
 
Best regards,
 
Josh Joseph
Village Planner

 
D: 604-200-7182 | T: 604-469-9877 | anmore.com
2697 Sunnyside Road, Anmore, BC, V3H 5G9
 
From: Kaptur, Suzanna [FH] <suzanna.kaptur@fraserhealth.ca> 
Sent: March 26, 2025 12:48 PM
To: Josh Joseph <josh.joseph@anmore.com>
Cc: Gill, Sandra [FH] <Sandra.Gill@fraserhealth.ca>
Subject: RE: Referral for Official Community Plan Amendment Bylaw No. 686-2023 - Anmore South

 
Hi Josh,
 
Thank you for sending the referral letter, I want to acknowledge receipt of the referral for OCP
Amendment Bylaw No. 686.2023 for Anmore South. I would also like to confirm that due to this
referral being part of a development application, it is not within scope for our Healthy Built
Environment Program at the Fraser Health Authority.
 
Our team mainly takes on projects such as overarching OCP updates and city strategies with a
public policy focus, and we do not currently provide feedback for projects involving rezoning
and development applications.
 
Thank you for sending the information and please feel free to let me know of any questions.
 
Best regards,
Suzanna
 
Suzanna Kaptur, M.Sc. (Planning)
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Community Planner
Consultant, Healthy Communities
Healthy Built Environment Program
Fraser Health
 
I acknowledge that Fraser Health provides services within the ancestral, traditional, and unceded lands
of the Coast Salish and Nlaka’pamux Nations and is home to 32 First Nations within the Fraser Salish
region.
 
From: Josh Joseph <josh.joseph@anmore.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2025 2:54 PM
To: Kaptur, Suzanna [FH] <suzanna.kaptur@fraserhealth.ca>
Subject: Referral for Official Community Plan Amendment Bylaw No. 686-2023 – Anmore South

 
EXTERNAL SENDER. Does this email look suspicious? Click on Report Message/Phish Alert in the top right of
your Outlook toolbar. Do not open attachments or click on links.

 
Hi Suzanna,
 
Please find attached a referral letter from the Village of Anmore regarding the Official
Community Plan (OCP) Amendment Bylaw No. 686-2023 for the Anmore South area. The
Village is seeking input from agencies, authorities and organizations that may be affected
by this proposed amendment and the accompanying Neighbourhood Plan.
 
We invite you to review the details outlined in the letter and the attached documents.
 
Should you have any comments or feedback, please submit them to
anmoresouth@anmore.com by March 26, 2025.
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach
out.
 
Best regards,
 
Josh Joseph
Village Planner

 
D: 604-200-7182 | T: 604-469-9877 | anmore.com
2697 Sunnyside Road, Anmore, BC, V3H 5G9
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